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Call for Proposals: $2,000 APF Steven O.
Walfish Grants

$2,000 grant to support the next generation of student and
early career practitioner psychologists

The Steven O. Walfish Grants are supported by the Division 42 Next Generation Fund which seeks to support

the next generation of student and early career practitioner psychologists to expand the knowledge base in

the practice of psychology.

Applicants are required to submit manuscripts on clinical, practical, or research innovations that address

evolving standards, practices, and methods in psychological practice.  Topics may include population-based

practice issues, procedure or technique-based practice issues, diagnosis-based practice issues, or service

delivery models describing a practice innovation.

Grant recipients are encouraged to use the grant to attend the APA convention to present their work. The

papers of the grant recipients may qualify for publication in the Div. 42 journal, Practice Innovations. Up to

two $2,000 grants are available to graduate students (within two years or less of completing the doctoral

degree) and/or early career psychologists (within 10 years of earning the doctoral degree).

See our website for more information http://www.apa.org/apf/funding/walfish.aspx

Click here to apply for this grant: https://www.grantinterface.com/Home/Logon?urlkey=apa&
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The deadline for applications is September 30, 2018.

APF welcomes applicants with diverse backgrounds with respect to age, race, color, religion, creed, nationality,
disability, sexual orientation, gender, and geography.


